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Kaitlyn McQueary 

Fortiline, Inc. 

Dear Matt Stager Scholarship Committee: 

My name is Kaitlyn Mc Queary, and I would first like to start off by thanking the selection committee for selecting 

me to receive the Matt Stager Memorial Scholarship. 

I graduated from Oxford High School in Oxford, Alabama with an Honors diploma.  I was ranked 21 out of 256 

students.  I was an active member if the National Honors Society, HOSA, Focus, and Key Club.  I was on the high 

school dance line all four years.  My junior year I was chosen co-captain, and in my senior year I was honored to 

received the title of Captain of the Golden Girls.  Dancing is my pride and joy.  

In the fall, I am attending Jacksonville State University in Jacksonville, Alabama.  There I plan to earn a 

Bachelor’s of Science in Nursing.  After graduation from JSU, I plan to continue my education to obtain my 

Master’s in nursing and eventually receive my license as a nurse practitioner and focus on pediatrics. 

I have always been taught that you should give back to your community.  I hope when these plans are fulfilled that 

I can be a positive influence and role model in someone’s life 

 
Thank you again for this wonderful opportunity, 
 
 
Kaitlyn McQueary 

 


